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I oppose this bill. Mail in voting allows disabled and elderly voters access to voting. It 

also allows people that have to work the ability to vote. This is a proven way for 

Oregonians to vote safely and securely with proven methods to ensure the very low 

probability of voter fraud. There is no reason to change the law that has worked so 

well for Oregonians.  


